Reese Anderson

From: McKay Marriott <mckaymarriott@hotmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, June 26, 2016 2:07 PM

To: Reese Anderson

Subject: Re: Notice of Follow-Up Neighborhood Meeting NWC University and Val Vista

This is music to my ears! | support this plan (what little | know of the general plan). Unfortunately | will be out of town
for the meeting.

McKay
Sent from my iPad

>0OnJun 23, 2016, at 2:06 PM, Reese Anderson <Reese.Anderson@pewandlake.com> wrote:

>

> Hello Everyone! | hope this email finds you well.

>

> You are receiving this email from us because you attended a prior neighborhood meeting regarding the northwest
corner of University and Val Vista. We have revised the site plan to provide for the bakery (to remain) and 2 single story
office buildings. To be clear, the drive through restaurant has been removed from the proposed site plan. The revised
site plan and an invitation to the follow-up neighborhood meeting are attached to this email. You should also be
receiving in the mail (or perhaps have already received it), a hard copy of this same letter and site plan. Please contact
me with any questions. Thank you.

>

> Reese L. Anderson

> Pew & Lake, PLC

> 1744 S. Val Vista, Suite 217

> Mesa, Arizona 85204

> Office: 480-461-4670

> Facsimile: 480-461-4676

> E-mail: reese.anderson@pewandlake.com

> <Neighborhood Mtg Ltr 6-20-16.pdf>



